
St. Patrick’s Parish School, Albury

HOME LIST: Year 4 ~ 2024
Dear Parents,

We would like to take this opportunity to wish you a Happy
Christmas and look forward to seeing you all next year. As
always, we look forward to your valued support and cooperation
throughout the year.

Could you please help us by ensuring that your child brings to
school the following items in the first week. Please ensure each
item is clearly labelled with your child's name.

1. One art shirt
2. One library bag
3. Own set of coloured pencils and/or wind ups and textas
4. A pencil case of appropriate size to fit scissors and glue

stick
5. One pencil sharpener
6. Highlighters
7. 5 x HB pencils (initially some will be provided)
8. 2 x glue sticks
9. An eraser
10. A pair of scissors
11. Pair of ear-phones or ear-buds for computer use
12. 6 x FINE bullet point whiteboard markers
13. 2 x box tissues
14. 2 x old magazines (for art activities)
15. School Hat (COMPULSORY during Terms 1 and 4)

Sports Uniform Days ~ To be advised

Thank you

Year 4 Teachers
Margie Moore, Corey Miller and Shauni McKenzie


